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April 24, 2020 
 
Good Afternoon Families and Community Members: 
 
On Monday, April 20, 2020 Governor DeWine closed Ohio schools for the 
remainder of the year extending our distance learning. The meal pickup program 
will continue through May 28, 2020.  Additional dates and times have been set for 
students to pick up their personal items and turn in all school owned items such as 
textbooks, laptops and chargers to end the school year.  
 
The next homework drop off and packet pick-up will be Thursday-April 30, 2020.  
This will be the last schoolwork pickup for the year.  Please make sure work for 
your student is picked up. 
 
School staff will be bagging up all personal items in classrooms and lockers and 
distribution will be a drive thru system using Panther Parkway to Door # 6.   
*All personal items will be picked up at McComb School.  
May 12 PK-6 Personal Item Pickup 9:00 am-12:00 pm and 4:00 pm-7:00pm 
May 14 7-12  Personal Item Pickup 9:00 am-12:00 pm and 4:00 pm-7:00pm 

*If you have students in both elementary and 7-12 you can pick all items up on one day* 
 
The last day for new assignments/lessons is Friday-May 15, 2020. 
 
On Thursday-May 21, 2020 all paper packets are due and should be dropped off 
during the meal pick-up time of 11:00 am-12:00 pm.  Students with online 
coursework should also have all assignments completed on this day as well. 
 
Drop-off drive thru school owned items using Panther Parkway to Door #6. 
May 26 PK-6 Drop Off Books/Laptops 9:00 am-12:00 pm and 4:00 pm-7:00pm 
May 28 7-12  Drop Off Books/Laptops 9:00 am-12:00 pm and 4:00 pm-7:00pm 

*If you have students in both elementary and 7-12 you can drop all items off on one day* 
 
A complete school calendar referencing the above dates is posted on the website. 
 
This is an emotional roller coaster for all involved. We are already preparing for 
different scenarios next fall with so much uncertainty. Thanks for all your patience 
and cooperation. 
 
Mr. Fenstermaker 


